
Richard will talk about his research into the ghost town of Midway on the 
eastern edge of Alameda County. His interest started with the vandalized 
cemetery and lead to knowing more about the town that once was and the 
people who lived there. This was a challenging project with little published 
work and misspelling of the names of some of the main players.
Richard Finn is a long time genealogist and local historian. He is president of 
the San Ramon Valley Genealogical Society and past president of L-AGS.
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